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A reminder to all grade 7 volleyball players that there is an early dismissal today. Listen for the 
announcement around 2:40 to be dismissed and then head to the front of the school to meet. 

 

Attention Intramurals players. Mr. Perry currently only has 3 teams who've submitted their 
forms. These teams are the A&W Spicy Habaneras, Spikers, and Monkey 360 degrees. If you 
wish to play on an intramural team then please see Mr. Perry to fill out a form. Minimum 4 
players per team. Please have teams in by this Thursday so Sports Leadership council can make 
the schedule. Games will begin next week.  

 

Do you like to cook and meet new people?  Hillcrest's favourite club is back…. that's right, it is 
Supper Club!  Supper Club will run every Thursday after-school from 3-5pm.  Each week 
students will be making a different meal to take home and enjoy.  Registration opens on 
School Cash Online today and sign up is on a first come, first served basis.  Talk to your 
guardians if you are interested and have them sign you up!  Didn't get into this round of 
supper club?  No worries!  Supper club will be running for the entire school year, so stay tuned 
for announcements regarding the next rotation starting in January.   


